
FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK 

Hello everyone, 

Country Gold Sport for 2021 

Over recent weeks many of our students have undertaken trials for 

being a part of the Northern Midlands teams for the Country Gold 

Carnival that will take place later this term. These are well sought after 

positions for Football, Netball, Soccer and Hockey teams. Hagley stu-

dents showed great sportsmanship during the trials. Congratulations to 

those students who successfully became a part of the Country Gold 

squad for their sport. The list of successful team members is featured 

in today’s newsletter. I would also like to congratulate the students 

who showed courage to try out and good sportsmanship when they 

were not successful. 

  

External School Review 

Recently I have provided information in the newsletter about the Ex-

ternal School Review that is now underway. We have had two very 

successful and positive days, with panel members spending time in 

classrooms, talking with teachers, education assistants and other 

school staff, students and parents. The review also includes our Field 

Study Centre as a part of the inquiry. 

I am very appreciative of this opportunity to learn from and receive 

informed feedback from a panel of Principal colleagues. Tomorrow our 

staff will receive a brief overview of their findings from the past few 

days, and then later we will receive a detailed report with affirmations, 

celebrations and recommendations for our work for the next four 

years. Thanks to everyone who has been involved in providing feed-

back during the Review. The Review panel has been a very welcome 

team in our school and has worked with a fantastic positive feel  

amongst all the groups. 

Once we receive the full Review report, we will disseminate the     

findings with our school community.   

 

 

 

Hagley Farm School 

Department of Education 

10th August 2021 

August 

23-27th  Book Week 

Including Book Parade on  Thurs 26th  

September 

Fri 10th Country Gold Trial Matches 

16-17th Country Gold Carnival 

20th-21st School Photos 

22nd-23rd Singfest 

Fri 24th Last Day of Term 

Assembly Hosting Roster 

Early Childhood 

Thurs 12th 1/2 Hendriksen/Partridge 

Primary 

Fri 13th Aug  5/6 Cini (host) 

  3/4 Korpershoek (sharing) 



A celebration  

Congratulations to Melinda Badcock for 30 years of working at Hagley Farm School. Last 

week we celebrated this anniversary with Mel, and what a milestone it is. Mel was a student 

at Hagley in her early years, and then returned to work here as a teacher assistant. Not 

long after that she transitioned to the Office – where you will still find her, working hard to 

support you, help with your issues and questions, and take your messages. Mel is currently 

on leave, but I am sure that you all wish her the very best for this incredible milestone. 

Congratulations Mel. 

 

Jeanagh Viney 

Jeanagh Viney 

Principal 

COUNTRY GOLD 

On Friday 30th July a large contingent of our Grade 5 and 6 students tried out for the Northern Midlands West teams 

for the Country Gold Carnival in September. Each and every one of them tried their hardest on the day and should be 

congratulated for the efforts they put in. The following students were selected to represent Northern Midlands West, 

some teams are yet to be finalised: 

Football:  Jack M, Will F, Josh K, Caleb H, Lincoln H, Angus C, Evan H 

Soccer: Owen H, Eli Cl, Rylie R, Lachlan F, Isaac S, Fletcher M, Baylin P, Ethan D, Charlie Mc, Archer E, Lottie G,   

Sarah O, Olive B 

Netball: Ruby P, Lottie B, Dean P, Paige Y 

Hockey: Angus J, Ava F, Ruby W, India C, Alice W, Cooper S, Grace P 

GRADE 5/6 CAMP 

Thank you to all those parent/guardians who have returned these forms to school. We ask that all outstanding forms 

are returned by the end of this week. This allows us time for organisation before the camps , which are only a few 

weeks away. Should you need to discuss any matters regarding camp please contact your child’s teacher or Mrs     

Lauren Beams.  Should you need to discuss payment for camp please contact Mrs Carol Spencer, our School Business 

Manager. 

Student Wellbeing and Engagement Survey 

All students in Grades 4 to 6 are invited to take part in a wellbeing survey in weeks 8 and 9 of this term. This survey is 

part of the Department of Education’s 2018 – 2021 Child and Student Wellbeing Strategy. A letter has been sent 

home today with all students in these grades providing further information. If you agree for your child to participate 

in the wellbeing survey, you do not need to do anything. If you do not agree for your child to participate in the 

wellbeing survey, there is a form attached to the letter sent home today, you will need to fill this in and return 

it to the school by Friday the 27th of August. If you have any further questions please contact Lauren Beams at school.  

Lauren Beams 

Assistant Principal 



AWARD RECIPIENTS 

GT4GC  

Early Childhood: Parker, Adelle, Ariana, Ethan, Evie 

Merit Certificates: 

Early Childhood: Alexander H, Niall D, Makayla W, Harry M, Charley P, Hugo C, Rafferty B, George L, Evie L,       

Telleaha P, Isabelle H, Harry A, Willa H, Alex H 

eSmart News 

Here’s a repeat of last week’s offering in case you missed it.  If your child has their 

own device then this is an important article to read, even if they are not yet a “teen.” 

The Victorian Parents Council Facebook page provides lots of regular advice 

and webinar opportunities for parents about parenting in general.  Here is one 

of their recent posts that applies to safety.  When you see “teens” in the title, 

please know that this applies to any child with a smart phone regardless of age, 

and also contains good reminders about our own digital habits too! 

Here is the link to the Facebook page... 

https://www.facebook.com/VicParents 

And this particular article… 

https://parentingteensandtweens.com/the-most-important-reason-teens-should-

not-have-their-phones-at-night/  

Mrs Jessica Marston – Teacher-Librarian/eSmart Co-ordinator   

jessica.marston@education.tas.gov.au 

GRADE 5/6 SPORT 

This Friday we play sport against Deloraine at Hagley Farm School.  Football, hockey and both our netball teams will 

be playing. Games will commence approximately 12.45pm. Students involved can not order their lunch from the  

canteen. 

FUN RUN/WALKATHON 

We have been overwhelmed by the fantastic support of this fundraiser. A reminder that all monies need to be       

returned by this Friday, August 13th. We will share our final amount and the distribution of funds once the money has 

been tallied. 

Jaclyn McLean 

https://www.facebook.com/VicParents
https://parentingteensandtweens.com/the-most-important-reason-teens-should-not-have-their-phones-at-night/
https://parentingteensandtweens.com/the-most-important-reason-teens-should-not-have-their-phones-at-night/


NEWS FROM THE LIBRARY 

Book Week – Book Parade 

Book Week will be celebrated from the 23rd – 27th of August – Week 6.  As part of our celebrations, our Book     

Parade will be held on the morning of Thursday the 26th of August.  This will be a “no-adult audience 

event” but we will live-stream it and also share lots of photos afterwards.   Please remember to have a look at home 

to see what you can come up with – there is no need to buy costumes.  Ask your child’s teacher or send us a message 

if you need some help:  jessica.marston@education.tas.gov.au 

Please have a look at last year’s Sway page for some inspiration! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://sway.office.com/uKrGrnUI5WjCUOGC?ref=Link  

Book Fair 

We will also be holding a Scholastic Book Fair in the library during Week 6.  This will run as it did last year, with no 

adult “audience” due to COVID restrictions on the number of people in our library space.  More details will follow 

next week on how to view the books from home, so that you can either pay online or send the correct money along 

with your child. 

Aussie Heroes Swap-Meet 

If your child has been collecting the Aussie Heroes Olympics stickers, they are welcome to bring their swaps along to 

the library tomorrow (Wednesday) at recess time for a swap-meet. 

Happy reading from the Library Team – Mrs Jessica Marston (Teacher-Librarian) and Mrs Bronwyn 

Walker (Library Technician). 

SCHOOL ASSOCIATION NEWS 

The Quiz Night is rapidly approaching and tickets are selling fast! To ensure your seat at this exciting event, please 

purchase your tickets via the Qkr!App, or at the office. There are two types of tickets available: 

• a Single ticket ($10/hd) - the Quiz subcommittee will allocate you to a table, unless advised otherwise in the Qkr!

App 'Comments' section - this is a great way for new parents to meet others and we are hoping that many parents/ 

carers select this option. 

• a Table of eight ($80) - for those who plan to come as a group. Don't forget to name your table when           

purchasing. 

Anna Clark 

Chairperson  

hagleyschoolassociation@gmail.com 

IODINE SURVEY 

This survey is run by Menzies Institute for Medical Research. Grade 4 students in Grade 4/5 Thrush and 3/4      

Korpershoek were given an envelope today regarding this survey. We ask that parents read through this information 

and send the consent forms back to school this week.  

https://sway.office.com/uKrGrnUI5WjCUOGC?ref=Link





